
 

Richard A. Chapkis 
Vice President -- General Counsel, Southeast Region 
Legal Department  
 FLTC0007 

201 North Franklin Street (33602) 
Post Office Box 110 
Tampa, Florida  33601-0110 
 
Phone 813 483-1256 
Fax 813 204-8870 
richard.chapkis@verizon.com 

October 11, 2004 – VIA ELECTRONIC MAIL 
 
 
Ms. Blanca S. Bayo, Director 
Division of the Commission Clerk  
and Administrative Services 
Florida Public Service Commission 
2540 Shumard Oak Boulevard 
Tallahassee, FL 32399-0850      
 
Re: Docket No. 040609-TP    

Verizon Florida Inc.’s Petition and Complaint Regarding Customer Transfer 
Charges Imposed By TCG South Florida  

 
Dear Ms. Bayo: 
 
Enclosed is Verizon Florida Inc.’s Notice of Voluntary Withdrawal for filing in the above 
matter.  Service has been made as indicated on the Certificate of Service.  If there are 
any questions regarding this filing, please contact me at 813-483-1256. 
 
Sincerely, 
 
/s/ Richard A. Chapkis 
 
Richard A. Chapkis 
 
RAC:tas 
 
Enclosures 
 

 



CERTIFICATE OF SERVICE 
 

 I HEREBY CERTIFY that copies of Verizon Florida Inc.’s Notice of Voluntary 
Withdrawal in Docket No. 040609-TP were sent via electronic mail on October 11, 2004 
to:  
 

Staff Counsel 
Florida Public Service Commission 

2540 Shumard Oak Boulevard 
Tallahassee, FL 32399-0850 

 
Tracy W. Hatch 

AT&T Communications 
101 N. Monroe Street, Suite 700 

Tallahassee, FL 32302 
 

Lisa A. Sapper 
TCG South Florida 

1200 Peachtree Street, N.E., Suite 8100 
Atlanta, GA 30309-3579 

 
 
 
 
 

 
     _____s/ Richard A. Chapkis________ 
        



BEFORE THE FLORIDA PUBLIC SERVICE COMMISSION 
 
In re:  Verizon Florida Inc.’s Petition and  ) Docket No. 040609-TP 
Complaint Regarding Customer Transfer  ) Filed:  October 11, 2004 
Charges Imposed by TCG South Florida  ) 
_____________________________________ ) 
 
 

VERIZON FLORIDA INC.’S NOTICE OF VOLUNTARY WITHDRAWAL 
 
 Verizon Florida Inc. (Verizon) hereby files this notice of voluntary withdrawal of its 

Petition and Complaint Regarding Customer Transfer Charges Imposed by TCG South 

Florida.  Verizon is voluntarily withdrawing its Petition and Complaint because TCG 

South Florida has eliminated its customer transfer charge tariff. 

 Respectfully submitted on October 11, 2004. 
 
 
 

    
              /s/ Richard A. Chapkis 
     By: __________________________ 
      Richard A. Chapkis 
      201 N. Franklin Street, FLTC0007 
      Tampa, Florida 33602 
      Telephone:  813-483-1256 
      Fax:  813-204-8870 
      Email:  richard.chapkis@verizon.com   

 
Attorney for Verizon Florida Inc. 

 


